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HOA Board, Committees, &
Management Making a Change?

Submit an ACC
If you're making a change to the

outside of your home please make
sure to submit an ACC application for

review and approval. Scan QR code
below to download application and

instructions

HOA Board
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Community Management Team
Heather Smith - Heather@legacysouthwestpm.com 
Community Manager

Senior Manager
Ryan Smith - Ryan@legacysouthwestpm.com 

Compliance Inspector
Damian Power- Damian@legacysouthwestpm.com

Community Admin
Shannon Ratliff - Shannon@legacysouthwestpm.com

If you are interested in volunteering - please
reach out to your Community Manager!

ACC Committee 
Taking volunteers!

10 tbsp unsalted butter unsalted butter
1/2 cup confectioners' sugar
1/2 teaspoon pure vanilla extract
1 1/2 cups all-purpose flour 
1/2 teaspoon kosher salt optional

In a stand mixer fitted with a paddle attachment,
beat butter and vanilla extract until creamed.
Add confectioners sugar and salt; mix until
combined.
Scrape bowl down and add flour while beating on
low. Scrape bowl once more and mix until
combined.
Shape the dough into a rectangular prism, wrap
in plastic and chill until firm. At least an hour.
Preheat oven to 350F (177C). Use a sharp knife to
cut 1/2 inch thick slices
Place slices, spaced at least an inch apart onto a
baking sheet lined with a silicone mat or
parchment paper.
Use a fork or skewer to indent a pattern onto the
top.
Bake for about 10 minutes, rotating baking sheet
in the oven halfway through.
Transfer to a wire sheet to cool.

Holiday Shortbreads

Recipe via www.preppykitchen.com

CC&R of the Month

What does this mean? 

2.10 Rubbish and Debris.  As determined by the Board, no rubbish or debris
of any kind may be placed or permitted to accumulate on or within the

Property, and no odors will be permitted to arise therefrom so as to render
all or any portion of the Property unsanitary, unsightly, offensive,  or

detrimental to any other property or Residents. Refuse, garbage, and trash
must be kept at all times in covered containers, and such containers must

be kept within enclosed structures or appropriately screened from view.
Each Owner will contract with an independent disposal service to collect

all garbage or other wastes, if such service is not provided by a
governmental entity or the Association. 

All trash must be kept in closed containers and the trash
containers stored out view of the community, such as

behind the fence or in the garage. If you would like to add a
trash can screening area on the side of your home, follow

the QR code above and submit an ACC request. 



December Community
Calendar

December is...
HIV/AIDS Awareness Month
Dec 1st: World AIDS Day
Dec 4th: National Cookie Day
Dec 7th: Hanukkah
Dec 7th: Pearl Harbor Day
Dec 9th: National Llama Day
Dec 13th: Cocoa Day
Dec 15th: Ugly Sweater Day
Dec 24th: Christmas Eve
Dec 25th: Christmas Day
Dec 31st: New Year’s Eve
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Community Reminders

All garbage, recycling, and yard waste must be at curb by
7am on Thursdays. Collection can occur anytime between
7am and 7pm.

Pay assessments online See ACC status etc. Contact your
management staff! Register via
https://lswpm.cincwebaxis.com.

Portal Registration

Trash & Recycling Collection

Gentle reminder to pick up after our canine family members
when they are out and about in the neighborhood. 

To request a feature in the newsletter, email
heather@legacysouthwestpm.com.

Bulk Trash
Bulk trash is scheduled for pick up the 4th Monday of the month.
Please have items at curb by 7am for pick up. 
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If you’d like to advertise your business in the Newsletter, email heather@legacysouthwestpm.com for pricing! 
Please note, any advertisements featured in the Chapel Creek Ranch HOA are not an endorsement from the Board of Directors, HOA, or Management Company.
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Sincerely, 
Chapel Creek Board of Directors

 We sincerely hope
it is full of joy and

holiday magic! 


